
1/26/2010 
Hello Psyc Club Members,  
 
We started Tuesday's meeting with the election. The officers for this semester are as 
followed: 

• President- Hope Harrison 
• Vice President- Ari Johnson 
• Secretary- Ashley Harden 
• Treasurer- Sami Nash                                                        

 
The remainder of the meeting we discussed some upcoming events: 

• February 16th-- Chili Cook-Off - anyone is welcome to enter and it will be a 
dollar to eat. 

• February 17th-- The deadline for submitting abstracts for the conference in 
Macon. Further information about the conference will be explained at the next 
meeting.  

 
Announcements: 

• Please become FANS of VSU Psyc Club on Facebook. 
• Send suggestions about guest speakers. 
• If you know of anyone who could not make the meeting and wants to be added 

to the club tell them to email Dr.Browne and I will add them to the list.  
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